
 

Greetings Volunteers and other interested parties, 
 

We spent the week installing siding and have only a 
few  small areas left to complete.  The underside of 
the canopy has the soffit material applied now too. 
 

All but 2 of the 36 door frames are in place.   We don’t 
have the special door to the storm shelter yet and an-
other door came without installation brackets so 
we’re waiting for those.  
 

The manufactured stone contractor is over half done 
with that project and the sidewalk crew is scheduled 
to start with curbs and sidewalks this week. 
 

Most of the walls have been insulated.  The thermal 
insulation in the exterior walls and the sound insula-
tion in all the interior walls.  The perimeter truss areas 
have been spray foamed to insulate and seal every-
thing up  
 

Drywall installation should begin soon also.  
 

Dave Wusterbarth is coming this week to put the cap 
on the parapet wall now that the siding is done. 
 

We expect to have a day or two of work this week fin-
ishing up odds and ends and then dismantle the 
campground utilities.  We will be done then until the 
drywall is finished and painted and the floors are 
stained.  A few of us will have to return next week to 
install the 7 exterior classroom doors that may arrive 
Friday. 
 

That pretty much tells you where things are at here. 
Thanks for your support and interest. 
  
 
In His service, 
Elwood 
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